
 
 

NOTICE of CANCELLATION 

OF REGULAR MEETING 

 

 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Rent Review Board 

meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 8, 2019 has been cancelled.  The 

next regular meeting of the Rent Review Board will be Wednesday, June 

12, 2019. 

 

This notice is prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code 

Section 54955. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Nancy Sa 

Rent Review Program Manager 

 

 

 

May 3, 2019 

 

 

 

 


